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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

TO : ALL HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS, BUREAUS, OFFICES, AND
AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL AND LOCAL
GOVERNMENTS INCLUDING GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL
CHARTERS AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

Attendance of Government Officials and Employees in a
Forum on "The Political Economy of Privatization™

SUBJECT

The Confederation of Independent Unions in the Public Sector (CiU) and the
Friedrich Ebert Stiftung (FES) are jointly hosting a Forum on “The Poiitical Economy
of Privatization” on August 5, 2000 from 1:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at Kowioon House,
Matalino Street, Barangay Central, Quezon City. The said activity is part of the Civil
Service Commission's series of programs on "An Evaluation of the Impact of
Privatization of Public Services in the Philippines."

The Forum primarily aims to closely evaluate the impact of the implementation
of privatization of public services from various perspectives.

In this regard, govemmment officials and union leaders/employees are
authorized to attend said Forum on official business subject to the usual accounting
and auditing rules and regulations.

For more information on the matter, please contact Ms. Eleanor Flores at
telephone nos. 371-9861 and 372-3733 or fax no, 374-2035.
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